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Birthdays

General Reminders

Classroom Updates

Greetings!
With temperatures supposed to be
dropping in October more layers will
be needed. Please make sure that
your child comes with weather
appropriate clothing each day. There
will be hooks labeled by the entrance
for 2-year-olds and up for your
child’s coats, hats and gloves. Also,
as a reminder to bring extra clothing
in case of an accident or getting
dirty.
 
Thank you,
Shelby Bott

NOTE FROM THE
OFFICE

FEATURED
THIS MONTH:

Note from the Office

Happy Birthday to...

Walker, Lydia and Dahlia turning 2,
Holden and Ingrid turning 3,
And

Neva turning 5.
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OCTOBER
BIRTHDAYS

GENERAL
REMINDERS
Here are a few dates to keep in your calendar:

Tuesday, October 31st is dress up day for
Halloween - Just a reminder nothing too scary and
no weapons.
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Hi Duckling Parents,

I’m Ms. Evans. I just wanted to take the time to
introduce myself as the new co-lead teacher in the
Duckling room! I am a mom of 2 little girls, a 6-year-old
and an almost 8-month-old. I have some experience
working with children and am pursuing a degree in
human services with a concentration in family and
children. I am originally from the area and just moved
back in January after living down south for a few years. I
am so excited to get to teach and watch the babies
grow while I’m here! 

Happy Fall! 

It's officially fall! We have been having such a fun time
in the duckling room with all the new things we are
learning every day! Like holding our bottles, crawling,
fine motor skills, pulling ourselves up. It's been such a joy
to watch all the growing and learning as well as all their
personalities develop. 

We have some fun fall craft ideas planned for your
kiddos. We also made cards for the grandparents in
nursing homes for grandparents' day! 

We will be creating a wall of pictures of the kiddos in
our classroom. These pictures will include their picture
day picture as well as any other pictures that we have
taken/ will take that are cute or silly of your kiddos. We
do ask that if you have an updated family photo, we
would love to have that for our photo wall. 

As always if you have any questions we would love to
answer them and thank you for giving us the awesome
privilege to watch your babies! We love them all so
much!  

Thank you,
Mrs. Culligan & Miss Evans 

 

DUCKLINGS
Infants 1
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TURTLES 
Toddler 1

SNAILS
Toddler 2

Happy October from Toodler 2,

This month is bringing more cooler
weather. Make sure you leave a jacket for
your little one when we go outside and
warmer spare clothes. We will be learning
about fire safety and making cards for the
fire fighters. Other topics we will be
learning about are sports, colors, and
pumpkins. I'm looking for craft ideas for
each one.

October also brings Halloween. We are
looking forward to seeing everyone
dressed up for the day. I'm excited to
dress up, too.

Happy Birthday to everyone with an
October birthday. For those who
celebrate Halloween, please help my
youngest celebrate her birthday by trick or
treating.

Hope you have a wonderful October and
Halloween,

Mrs. Hutchison

Hello Snail Families!

   Hope everyone enjoyed their Labor Day
weekend. In the past month of September,
we welcomed Lydia to our room. We
worked on our body parts a lot this month.
For example: hair, ears, eyes, mouth and
nose. We made cards to send to a nursing
home for Grandparents Day. We had a fun
dress up week this month. Marvel Monday,
Twin Tuesday, Hawaiian Wednesday,
Throwback Thursday and COTL Color
Friday. 

   In the month of October, we will be
celebrating three birthdays in this room.
Lydia, Dahlia and Walker will be turning 2
this month! We will be focusing more on
colors for the month of October. We will be
celebrating Halloween this month. Trick or
Treat! We will be spending more time
outside before the snow hits. 

-Miss Ganyo and Miss Burr
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TREE FROGS 
2's

 Hello,

Wow! The summer has flown by, and we are
already entering October. September was a fun
month in the Tree Frog room. 
   At the beginning of September, we
celebrated Julia's 3rd birthday, and she moved
next door to the Tiger room. We also had
several friends really progress in potty training
and we are very excited about that! We've been
enjoying having a fairly consistent classroom the
past few weeks, and we look forward to the
new dynamic we will have when our older
toddler friends start joining us in the coming
months. 
  Several days in September brought us cooler
fall weather, and we were very grateful for the
many days we could just head outside without
having to apply sunscreen first! 
  The kids have really enjoyed doing circle time
and love to show off their knowledge and learn
new things. We've been reading plenty of books
and teaching some new songs to them, which
they really enjoy! We've also had fun with
stickers, coloring, and learning how to tape
things together. This month we've also started
letting the older kids use a cup with no lid, and
they've been doing such a good job! 
  We look forward to all that October has to
bring to us and we hope that you and your
families stay happy and healthy! As always, feel
free to reach out with any questions. 

 Miss Green and Miss Sargent
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Hello, Fall and Hello Tiger Families,

I wanted to first start off by welcoming Julia to
the Tiger classroom! We are so excited to
have you be a part of our class! This coming
week we will be turning our classroom into a
giant apple orchard. I’m looking forward to
seeing all the creative ways each child will
decorate their own tree! 
We have also been working on fun ways to
walk in the hallway to help our bodies stay
calm and focused. Sometimes we like to carry
stuffies, while other times we love to make
music using instruments. 
In the upcoming month, we have our very first
field trip of the year! YAY!!! What a perfect
field trip to tie into our season of fall. The
Tigers will be able to go to a corn maze, it is
going to be such an exciting day for all. 
As the cold weather slowly creeps in, please
include a sweater in the extra clothes bag
that your child brings to class. 

“Play gives children an outlet to express their
emotions and feelings and helps them to
develop a sense of who they are.”
Unknown

Miss Roths

Hello!

It is finally Fall! This is my absolute favorite season; I
love the colors, the smells, the cooler weather, the
pumpkins and apples, and my list goes on. 
I am so very proud of your children; they continue to
exceed my expectations in our preschool sessions
each morning! Your children are extremely smart
and catch on quickly! Even though I am making
worksheet packets each week, they are not
required to finish the worksheets; I have children
that LOVE the work and want to finish it all, and
others that are not interested at all, so I just have
them do a sheet or two here and there. We are
learning the months of the year, the days of the
week, the seasons, a letter each week, a number
each week, a color each week, and a shape each
week; it is a lot to learn, but we talk about it every
day throughout the day so it’s not so bad. It makes
for a super fun and full circle time each morning.
We are counting down to our field trip to Hidden
Trails Corn Maze Friday October 6th, so very
exciting to finally be going again…it has been 5
years since our last trip there! I hope we have a lot
of parent volunteers!!
As always, please let me know if you have any
questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely,
Mrs. Hunter

TIGERS
3's

PENGUINS
4-5's


